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military authorities to combat the insecurity that prevails in the country. 
Since the current democratic process has not yet, on the whole, produced 
tangible results in terms of the human rights situation, Canada is favourable 
to the renewal,  for another year, of the mandate of the UN expert responsible 
for monitoring the Haitian situation closely. This mandate will assume its 
full importance in the event that the December 16 elections permit the 
installation of a democratic government. 


